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Thank you to both Jaki King & German Arellano for facilitating our last meeting. 
The IRSJ advisory committee held its most recent meeting on April 5th.  The primary topic was a discussion on our next steps for the Land Acknowledgement Accountability Initiative. We continued to work on our action plan including a draft resolution centering on several items including; supporting HIST 125 – Native Americans in the United States; supporting other SAC courses that honor the contributions and history of Native communities; promoting Indigenous education, scholarship, and community engagement; and the allocation of resources to ensure the sustainability and accessibility of such courses and programs.
We will continue this discussion and hope to finalize this resolution at our next meeting scheduled for May 3rd, 2024 from 9:00AM-10:30AM. 
